

THE CITY OF NEW YORK OFFICE OF THE MAYOR NEW YORK, N.Y. 10007

October 26, 2016

Dear Friends:

It is a pleasure to welcome everyone to the Duty of Care Conference, presented by Contego Events and IKG Global Consultants.

New York prides itself on being a global city at the forefront of innovation and progress, and this is due in large part to our residents who hail from every corner of the map. New Yorkers strive each day to use their talents and abilities to make a positive impact in the five boroughs and far beyond, and in return, our workforce deserves to have access to resources to remain safe and healthy in our own communities and around the world. The Duty of Care Conference will highlight the ways that businesses can better protect the wellbeing of their employees working internationally, and it provides attendees with an excellent opportunity to network and find solutions to improve quality of life for overseas workers. I applaud all those in attendance for working to ensure that safety of people living abroad and for strengthening our global business community that is vital to the success and future of our city.

On behalf of the City of New York, I offer my best wishes for an informative conference and an enjoyable stay in our great city.

Sincerely,

Bill de Blasio

Bill de Blasio

Mayor